
To whom it may concern, 
 
We as a country should not even consider such a heinous law. There are ways to prevent getting 
pregnant, but to take the life of the unborn child is a selfish act and definitely taking the place of 
humanity. Respect every life and especially the innocent child.  
Please Do Not Pass H.57 
 
Thank you,  
Anna Rocheleau 
 
02/03/19 


